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123 Buckingham Palace Road
London SW1W 9HA 14" February 2012

- Dear Mr Dalton,

Thank you for giving your attention to this matter and as requested,
can confirm that the address of the land in question is Hill Green
Farm, Woodford Road, Poynton, Cheshire and that the name of the
scheme to which it relates was, at the time of service of my Blight
Notice in 1997, known as the A555/A523 Poynton Bypass Scheme.

At the same time, | attach a copy of the Section 17 Certificate
referred to in the letter to the Treasury Solicitor, along with a Plan
showing the areas A, B, C and D, and a Plan showing the extent of
the impact of the proposed scheme.

| hope this will assist you in understanding what is involved but
if you require anything further, do please let me know.

~ Yours sincerely,

Michael Kingsley

Woodleigh

Chester Road

Poynton

Cheshire SK12 1HG Mobile 07836 354343



